Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope you are enjoying your summer! As we begin to finalize transportation routes and needs for the 2023 -2024 school year. I need to inform you that our previous transportation practices for all students attending any Technical High Schools will be changing. Individual stops will no longer be provided to students, instead, we are implementing two group stop locations for morning pick-up and afternoon drop off. The two locations will be at Willard Elementary School in the lower parking lot, and Hubbard Elementary School in the front of the school.

## Morning:

Students should be dropped off at Willard or Hubbard no later than the following times:

EC Goodwin Tech	Willard 6:40am	Hubbard 6:30am
Vinal Tech	Willard 6:40am	Hubbard 6:50am
Wilcox Tech	Willard 7:00am	Hubbard 6:50am
Prince Tech	Willard 6:45am	Hubbard 7:00am

## Afternoon:

Students are expected be dropped off at Willard or Hubbard at the following times:

EC Goodwin Tech	Willard 2:50pm	Hubbard 2:40pm
Vinal Tech	Willard 2:50pm	Hubbard 2:40pm
Wilcox Tech	Willard 3:00pm	Hubbard 2:50pm
Prince Tech	Willard 3:00pm	Hubbard 2:50pm

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and regret that the lack of drivers, vans and funding have required us to implement such changes for the 2023-2024 school year. If you have questions please contact Jeff Cugno our Operations Director at (860)828-6581.

Sincerely,

Brian Benigni